
 

 

NOTICE 

Public Submission Received 
PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO HARVEY WATER’S OPERATING LICENCE 31 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received a submission on an application by  
Harvey Water to amend its Water Services Operating Licence 31.  Harvey Water is seeking 
to expand its existing operating area and to create a new operating area in the Upper Collie 
Basin.  The submission was received from the Department of Water. 

A copy of the submission is available on the Authority’s website

On 28 July 2010, the Authority published a 

. 

notice

The Authority will consider the matters raised in the submission when preparing its decision. 

 inviting public submissions on the licence 
amendment application until 18 August 2010.   

 
 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Phil D’Costa 
Assistant Director, Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
26 August 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8708/2/20100728%20D46751%20Notice%20-%20Invitation%20for%20Public%20Submissions%20-%20Amendment%20to%20Harvey%20Waters%20Operating%20Licence%2031.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/8775/2/20100826%20D49919%20Public%20Submission%20-%20%20Harvey%20Water%20Proposed%20Licence%20Amendment%20OL%2031%20-%20Department%20of%20Water.PDF
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